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Saturday 24 February
The board selected a number of issues it wished to conclude upon: the topics for the future seminars, the economic structure, the composition of the board and its sub-groups, and the CONCEPTA home page. It was subsequently agreed that CONCEPTA aims to organise four seminars in 2008-2009 in the following order: Transcending Concepts, Beyond Classical Key Concepts, Constitutions and Constitutionalism and Historical Argumentation in Political Discourse.

Regarding the financial matters the board agreed to support a decentralised model for fundraising. In other words each sub-group organising a CONCEPTA event will take the responsibility for finding the required financial resources themselves. Finally the board decided to form a special financial executive committee which consists of Henrik Stenius, Jörn Leonhard, Jeppe Nevers, and Alexandre Escudier. For the moment they also share the responsibility of funding the next face to face meeting as well as the first seminar.

Regarding the home page the board decided that the future CONCEPTA homepage should have a visual appearance that separates it from the current Centre for Nordic Studies (CENS), University of Helsinki home page. No decision was made on the future web master. It was, however, decided that all members should prepare short presentations (max.30 lines) of themselves and that abstracts of the planned initiatives should be mounted on the home page. Last it was suggested that a separate advisory board mailing list should be established in contrast to the general CONCEPTA mailing list which is more general conceptual history and related themes information channel and which subscribers include students, scholars etc.

10 March 2007, Odense and Tampere

Jeppe Nevers and Sanna Joutsijoki

